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CITY OF BUNDABERG DRUM CORPS INC. 

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 
Held at Venue: 1 Wainwright St, Svensson Hts 

 

November 14
th

, 2011 

 

Meeting opened at 7:pm 

 

Members Present:  

 

Tony Ravenhill,  Melita McIntyre,  Libby Griffiths,  Ian Waters,  Matthew 

Ballantyne,  Trevor Ballantyne,  Sharyn Hamilton,  Blake Hamilton 

 

Apologies:  None 

 

Minutes of the October 2011 meeting were read by Melita and moved that 

they be a true and accurate record of that meeting.  

Moved Melita, sec. Matthew, Carried 

 

BUSINESS ARISING 

 

 

 Aprons 

Ian has purchased more fabric to be stored until funds are available to 

make the cymbol player and bass drummer’s aprons. 

 

 Hall Window wind-up shutter  

has been fixed 

 

 Practice night   

Members present officially declared that practice night will be on 

Monday as of 1/01/12, to comply with sporting commitments etc  

     Moved Tony, sec Melita 
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CORRESPONDENCE IN/OUT  

 

 In:- usual junk mail . 

 In:- bank statement,   VCee’s, Dontor’s, Cornett’s statements,    

 Out:-rent rise notifications to La Dance and Bundaberg Cycling Club. 

effective of 1.01.12 

 

 

 TREASURER’S REPORT 

 

 

 Matthew read the Treasurers report and tabled the same.  

 Incoming:  -Hall hire 

 Outgoing:    -Ergon 

-Toowoomba Bus 

-Dress maker 

-Cent sale prep 

-Insurance (very high-perhaps re-assess policy) 

More outgoing than ingoing this month however next month should see the 

reverse with the cent sale. 

 

                          Moved Matthew, sec Ian, carried  

 

 

OTHER REPORTS: 
 

BANDMASTER 

 

 Band still working on the diagram. 

 Obviously still need to increase our member base 

-still persevering with recruiting past members however 

-probably need to attract brand new members such as canvassing the       

schools 

 

 

ORGANISER 

 Tony has agreed to assist Sharyn with this role. 

Next major event to organize will be Stanthorpe. 

 

 

 EQUIPMENT OFFICER 

 No report 
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RECORDING OFFICER 

 No report 

 

PUBLICITY OFFICER 

 Tony has had radio chat with Billy Healy. 

 Sharyn has placed ads in the New-mail and Guardian for the Cent 

Sale. 

 Editorial was featured in the News-Mail last week 

 

CARETAKER 

 Dancers have finished for the year. 

 Avoca’s cent sale will still be 3/12/12 

 

All reports moved Melita, sec Tony, carried 

 

GENERAL BUSINESS 

 

 

 Christmas party will be at Tony’s place o the 10
th
 Dec. 

 Cent Sale: 

Council has wavered the fee for the Friday night as we are a 

non-for-profit organisation 

Sharyn has everything organized, with all members being 

assigned jobs. 

Prizes will be moved from the cinema complex on Friday night 

and the prize table will be set up. Drinks in fridge etc. 

All other prep work will be done as per usual on the Saturday 

Morning. 

 

 

As there was no further business the meeting closed at 8:35 pm. 

 

Next Meeting will be on    5
th

 December @ 7pm.   

 At: 1 Wainwright St, Svensson Hts 

 

 

 

 

___________________                                  _______________________ 

Tony Ravenhill     Melita McIntyre           

President      Secretary 


